
 

 

 
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 6th November 2023                Circular No : 080/YIS/AS/23-24/080 
 
 
Dear parents,  

SUB: WINTER WEAR  
Kindly note that with the onset of winter season, it is imperative to ensure that students should come to 

school in proper winter wear school uniform i.e brown school blazers/sweaters. Gloves and caps 

(whenever worn) should blend with the uniform color.  

 
Seeking your usual co-operation.  
 
Warm Regards, 

  
 
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Academic Principal 
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